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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS 

No.10 of 2025  

UPDATE - SEAHORSE SURVEY DIVING OPERATIONS 
 

1. Ahead of planned repair works to the sea walls surrounding the Weymouth Peninsula, diving 

operations are scheduled to take place to conduct a Seahorse Survey. 

 

2. A series of dives will be conducted between the 29th of July and 29th August, between the hours 

of 05:45 BST and 11:00 BST. 

 

3. Diving will take place throughout the area shown below and will include divers entering the 

water both from the beach, and from steps on the Pleasure Pier. 

 

 
 

4. During diving operations, all divers in the water will use a Surface Market Buoy to highlight 

their location, and the divers will be supported by a team onshore who will constantly monitor 

activity. 

 

5. Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs, Recreational Sailing Organisations and 

Water Sports Associations should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to 

the Masters, or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 

Ed Carter 

Weymouth Harbour Master 

25th July 2025 


